GMB reacts to Harland and Wolff

deal official announcement

GMB Union has reacted to the takeover of Harland and Wolff by Spanish firm Navantia, announced
today [Thursday] [1]

Matt Roberts, GMB National Officer, said:
“Today’s announcement is a hugely positive step for retaining UK sovereign manufacturing.
“But despite all four yards remaining open, GMB remains cautious.

“Without a steady drum beat of work these yards will continue to struggle
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https://www.gmb.org.uk/news/search?&issue=61
https://www.gmb.org.uk/Harland%20&%20Wolff:%20Spanish%20shipbuilder%20Navantia%20saves%20Belfast%20shipyard%20-%20BBC%20News

“GMB will continue the fight to ensure that does not happen.”

Press office Member requiring help?
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